Nina Brancaccio

- -]
From: ian Bell |
Sent: February 17, 2011 4:49 PM
To: Deputations
Subject: Deputation to Council - Request Opportunity to Speak

Dear Sir or Madam,

I would like to request a deputation to council and the opportunity to speak at the City Council Meeting on Feb
28th. We have gathered nearly 1000 signatures and would like present this petition in support of the dog park
(Dog Off Leash Recreation Area) at the proposed location of Brock Park. I would like the opportunity to
briefly address the Council to thank them for considering the dog park, and state a few reasons why we believe
that Brock Park is the best choice for the new dog park location.

If you could kindly confirm my request for the Feb 28th meeting, I would be very appreciative.

Sincerely,
Ian Bell
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